FEACE CORPS

WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF
THE DIRECTOR

September 28, 1964

Dr. Hector T. Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:
Forgive my tardiness in thanking you for
sending me a copy of "Among The Valiant, "
You were thoughtful to think of me and I am
delighted to have it in my library.
It was good to meet with you recently and I
hope our corversation will have fruitful
results,
Kindest regards.

Sincerely,

rgent Shriver



